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What’s Going On 
 
The weather is really starting to cool off which means it is almost time to put our cars away fro 
the winter.  Before we do, we have a couple of more events in October to drive them. 
 
On Saturday, October 13, we will have our annual color tour.  We will be meeting at the old 
Byron Hotel, 2619 84th St. SW, in Byron Center at 10:30 AM.  We will take the route we had 
planned on taking last year before it was rained out.  We will be touring SW Michigan with stops 
at Crane Orchard, Virtue Cider, and dinner at What Not Inn. 
 
Our membership meeting will be on Tuesday, October 16 at 6:30 PM.  The meeting will be held 
at Florentine Sports Lounge, 4261 Kalamazoo Ave SE (near the corner of 44th St. and 
Kalamazoo).  We will be accepting nominations for the WMCC board of directors at this 
meeting.  Yes, it is OK to nominate yourself if you want. 
 
Hopefully everyone is making progress on their model cars for the model car contest that will be 
held at our November meeting!  The meeting will be on Tuesday, November 20 at 5 Lakes 
Brewing Company in Dorr.  Remember that the contest is for an individual model car and not a 
whole diorama. 
 
The October board meeting will be on Tuesday, October 30 at Hilliards Corner Lounge, 3508 
18th St. in Wayland, at 6:30 PM. 
 

 
 
September Board Meeting Recap 
Notes submitted by Scott Olivier 
 
Our fall color tour will be on Saturday, 10/13, and we’ll follow the route that Dave Z. put together 
for last year’s tour that was canceled due to rain.  We’ll start at the site of the Byron Hotel 
(currently being remodeled into a brewery) at 10:30, and will depart at 11:00.  The tour will take 
us to Crane Orchards, Virtue Cider, West Side County Park, and ending at What Not Inn for an 
early dinner.  
 
The 10/16 membership meeting will be held at Florentine (Kalamazoo Ave, just N of 44th). 
Nominations for next year’s club officers will happen at the meeting.  
 
The 10/30 board meeting will be held at Hilliard’s Corner Lounge. 



 

 
The 11/20 membership meeting will be held at Five Lakes Brewing.  The election for 2019 
officers will take place during the meeting.  We’ll also hold our inaugural “model car contest”, 
with $25 Clark’s gift certificates being awarded to the winner in the “stock” and “custom” 
categories.  We need to see if we can secure their private room for the meeting.  
 
We shelved discussion of the location for the November board meeting until the next meeting.  
 

 
 
Overnight Trip Recap 
 
On Saturday, September 15, a few couples from the West Michigan Corvair Club met at 
Fricano’s on Alpine to start the trek up to Traverse City for a weekend tour. 
 
Once they arrived in Traverse City, it was lunch at Don’s Drive-in and then a tour up the Old 
Mission Peninsula for some wine tasting. 
 
On Sunday, a few opted to participate in the tour up through Leland, Northport, and Suttons 
Bay. 
 
Here are a few pictures that Becky Lectka and Marilyn Dykwell took of the weekend. 
 

 

 
 
   



 

 

WMCC Calendar 

October 13 Color Tour 

October 16 WMCC Membership Meeting 

October 30 WMCC Board Meeting 

November 20 WMCC Membership Meeting 
& Model Car Contest 

November 27 WMCC Board Meeting 

 
 
Board of Directors 
 
President: ​Scott Olivier (2018) 
 (586) 719-3797 or  

scott_olivier_mi@yahoo.com 
 
Vice President: ​Dave Dykwell (2019) 
 (616) 885-3902 or ​dykwelld@gmail.com 
 
Secretary:​ Dave Ziebarth (2019) 
 (616) 340-1815 or ​zvair65@gmail.com 
 
Treasurer:​ Doug Lectka (2018) 
 (616) 299-1960 or ​dlectka@sbcglobal.net 
 
Directors: 
 
Paul Adams (2019) 
 (269) 375-7998 or ​padams2607@aol.com 
Dan Konkle (2019) 
 (616) 364-1009 or ​dankle@comcast.net 
Steve Ridderman (2018) 
 (269) 998-1393 or  

sridderman1@hotmail.com 
 

 

West Michigan Corvair Club 
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW 
Byron Center, MI  49315 

Phone: 
(616) 340-1815 

E-Mail: 
wmcc@corvair.org 
 

About the WMCC 
 
Lifter Noise​ is the monthly publication of the West 
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and 
classified advertising is the first of the month and 
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth, 
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, MI 
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is 
subject to editing. Original articles are the property 
of the WMCC and are intended for the use in our 
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or 
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the 
author of the ​Lifter Noise​. Any other use must 
have written permission from the editor.  Articles 
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated 
otherwise. 
 
Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is 
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year. 
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year. 
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